
Thursday, September 20th 

 

 
 

Celebrate the last school day of 
summer with a Vanilla Ice Cream 

Cup! 

 
ON THURSDAY September 20th the school pac will be 

celebrating the last school day of summer by 
providing vanilla ice cream cups for a loonie . A 

peanut/tree nut free ice cream option will be made 
available for those students with allergies. 

 

Sale will take place during the school lunch 

hour. 


